
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION
 
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM
 

WASHINGTON 25. D. C.
 

October 11, 1962 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Research Corporation 
405 Lexington Avenue 
New York 17, New York 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

A check of our catalogue cards does not show 
a UV-208 vacuum tube or a French type L-2 radio 
frequency amplifier in the MUseum's collections. 
However, we are in process of cataloging the rather 
large Wingard Collection recently donated to us, 
and if either of these items is found we shall be 
in touch with you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Elliot Sivowitch 
Museum Technician 
Division of Electricity 


